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AMERICAN VOCATIONAL ASSOCIATION, INC.
1510 H STREET, N.W., WASHINGTON, D. C. 20005

October 12, 196l
TO: Presidents and Secretary-Treasurers of Affiliated State Associations

The AVA House of Delegates which is the annual business meeting of the American Voca-
tional Association will be held in the auditorium of the Minneapolis Vocational School,
Minneapolis, Minnesota, 3300 P.M., Thursday, December 10, 196k.

Enclosed you will find a copy of the Articles of Incorporation and By-Laws of the AVA.
I wish to call your attention to Article IV-B *Governing Bodies" which sets forth the regu=-
lations under which delegates are seated and the procedure for naming them.,

Attached herewith is & form for reporting your delegates and alternates to the Ameri-
can Vocational Association, Inc., 1510 H Street, N. W., Washington D. C. 20005, The dele=-
gates and alternates must be named and the list received in the AVA Office before November
‘ 9, 198l;, Delegates and alternates will bs checked for AVA membership,

According to our records your affiliated state association had 161 AVA members for
membership year ending June 30, 196L, thus entitling your association to . delegates.

Either the president, secretary-treasurer, or an officially delegated representative
of these offices must report to the AVA Conuention Office in the Leamington Hotel, Wednes-
day, December 9, T:00 - 5:00 P.M, to designale the oificial delegates from the llst pre-
viously submitted and receive the delegate cards. Delegate cards are not being sent in
advance this year.

It will be the responsibility of the representative of the state association who re- -
ceives the cards to distribute them to the delegates before the meeting on December 10, 196L.
Only AVA members who have been designated by the official representative of the state associa=-
tion and holding delegate cards will be seated.

Your attention is called to the fact that we are sending identical letters and forms to
both the president and secretary-treasurer of all affiliated state associations to insure that
someone in each state receives notification of this meeting. If you have changed office=-
making the AVA records out-of-date--please forward this letter to your successor.

Do not send in duplicate or conflicting lists from your state., Please get together to
name your delegates and alternates., Thank youl

The business meeting of the AVA House of Delegates is very important to the democratic
functioning of your national professional organization. We sincerely hope that every state
will have its full quota of delegates and that these delegates will conscientiously repre-
sent the AVA membership from your state.

We wish to express to you our deep appreciation for your loyal support and dedication
during this past year. The years ahead present many challenges to vocational and practical
arts education. We solicit your continued cooperation,

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

T 777@

MIM:rlb M. D. Mobley
Encl. Executive Secretary
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